Town of Smithfield
CDBG-NR 18-C-3076
Housing Rehabilitation Program

Town of Smithfield Housing Rehabilitation Bidding Status:

Date: 11/19/2021

Houses bid: 921 Blount Street; 915 East Street; 804 East Street; 908 East Street; and 907
Second Street

Date advertised: 06/07/2021
Bids received: 07/01/2021

Action taken: Bids packets were received from three qualified contractors on 921 Blount Street
and 915 East Street; and from two qualified contractors on 804 East Street, 908 Rand Street,
and 907 Second Avenue.

Decision was made to not open bids and rebid houses to see if additional contractors would
submit bids.

Houses rebid: 921 Blount Street; 915 East Street; 804 East Street; 908 East Street; and 907
Second Street

Date re-advertised: 07/01/2021
Bids received: 07/20/2021

Action taken: Bids packets were received from three qualified contractors on 921 Blount Street
and 915 East Street; and from two qualified contractors on 804 East Street, 908 Rand Street,
and 907 Second Avenue.

With this being the second bid — bids were opened with 5 contracts tentatively awarded to
the low bidder — MS Contracting.

Contracts have been awarded for 804 East Street; 915 East Street; and 908 Rand Street.

Houses bid: 800 Blount Street; 802 Blount Street; 812 Blount Street; 714 East Street; and
715 East Street.

Date advertised: 09/01/2021
Bids received: 09/21/2021

Action taken: Bids packets were received from two qualified contractors. No bids were
considered as only two bid packets were received.

Houses rebid: 800 Blount Street; 802 Blount Street; 812 Blount Street; 714 East Street; and
715 East Street.

Date re-advertised: 09/22/2021
Bids received: 10/13/2021



Town of Smithfield
CDBG-NR 18-C-3076
Housing Rehabilitation Program

Action taken: Bids packets were received from a single qualified contractor for 800 Blount
Street; 802 Blount Street; 812 Blount Street; 714 East Street; and 715 East Street.

With this being the second bid — bids were opened with two contracts 800 Blount Street and
802 Blount Street being tentatively awarded to Carolina Bay Construction and Maintenance,
LLC. Bids received for 812 Blount Street; 714 East Street and 715 East Street were rejected.

Contracts have been awarded for 800 Blount Street and 802 Blount Street.
812 Blount Street and 715 East Street are being rebid.
Houses rebid: 812 Blount Street and 715 East Street.

Date re-advertised: 10/27/2021
Bids received: 11/05/2021

Action taken: Bids packets were received from two contractors (HAMVIS and MS Contracting)
for 812 Blount Street and a single qualified contractor (HAMVIS) for 715 East Street.

MS Contracting’s bid was not considered due to it having one open and two pending contracts.
Subject to a determination of bids being reasonable, HAMVIS was tentatively awarded
contracts for 812 Blount Street and 715 East Street.

Contracts have been awarded for 812 Blount Street ($32,817) and 715 East Street ($52,812).
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